
Health unions discusses pay and staffing in 
tripartite committee

 Czech Republic 

The OSZSP health union took part in a tripartite meeting with the health minister 
and health employers last month with pay and staffing high on the agenda. The 
union is still seeking confirmation from the government that the 10% pay increase 
offered to health workers will be implemented from 1 January and that it will apply 
to all health workers. It warns that problems with the health service will arise if 
workers in some areas don't benefit from the same pay increase. The union has 
called for data on hospitals, patient numbers, staffing and average pay along with 
information on overtime hours and payments so that there can be a fully informed 
discussion about the extent of understaffing.
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